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Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2005 2:28 PM 

Subject: PEDIATRICIANS TOLD TO LOOK OUT FOR HEALTH HAZARDS FROM WELL WATER 

 
Dear Aquathin Dealer OnLine; 
  
As water treatment professionals and Aquathin U. graduates, we all are fully aware of the issues with nitrates in well water.  
But when these articles are published (see quick read below), they are always good to collect and have ready to show your 
well water Customers.   
  
This article points out that well water issues are to be diagnosed by pediatricians.  Another interesting point in this article is 
the amount of contaminated well water "users".   I would respectfully recommend that you send a letter to your local 
pediatricians with this article and a World of Aquathin brochure advising them that you are available to discuss alternatives 
to nitrates and other contaminates.  Some well water users may be purchasing bottled water "to drink" but rinsing foods and 
cooking with well water due to the expense of bottled water.  No winning here...the vegetables absorb the nitrates etc. 
  
Also, with the price of gasoline, businesses and households begin to exercise cutbacks, and the first to always go during a 
recession (this is experience talking) is bottled water rentals and grocery store purchases of bottled water.  DO THE MATH 
FOR YOUR PROSPECTIVE CUSTOMERS !  AND SHOW THEM THE COST EFFECTIVE PENNIES A DAY ULTRA 
PURIFIED WATER BY AQUATHIN...AND UNLIMITED, SO COOK WITH IT TOOOOOO ! 
  
I LOVE MY AQUATHIN ! 
  
Warmest regards to all...as well, your comments are always welcome and very much appreciated. 
  
FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE & 

25 Years Pure Excellence 
Think Aquathin...AquathinK !! 
( visit the allnew www.aquathin.com ) 
  
  
"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
P.S. "Splash NewsBulletins", "Forum Q & A" , "Allergic Reaction" , Biz Bank, Tech Bank and Quote Bank... ARE 
 ALL FREE services to all Authorized Aquathin Dealers and their clients to keep you abreast of technology 
updates and industry news. 
  
  
______________________________________ 
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Health  

Well Water a Danger to Infants  

-- Dennis Thompson -- Dennis Thompson, 

TUESDAY, Sept. 6 (HealthDay News) -- Formula and food prepared with 
well water can cause nitrate poisoning in infants, leading the American 
Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) to issue a warning for families using wells 
for their drinking water. 

These families should have their water tested regularly, and breastfeed 
their infants if possible, the AAP said in a report in the September issue 
of Pediatrics. 

The report also recommends that pediatricians ask new parents about 
well water use during prenatal and check-up visits. 

Nitrates are a natural component of plants and some fertilizers, and they 
often seep into well water. Adults naturally pass nitrates through urine, 
but they can cause a dangerous blood condition in children that limits 
oxygen in the circulation. 

An estimated 15 million families drink water from private, unregulated 
wells, and 2 million families drink from wells that fail to meet federal 
drinking-water standards for nitrate, according to the AAP. 

Academy experts added that because vegetables can have nitrate levels 
as high or higher than well water, infants should not eat those foods until 
after three months of age. 

More information 

The Illinois Department of Public Health has more about infants and 
nitrate poisoning. 
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